BOWERHAM PRIMARY & NURSERY SCHOOL



Bowerham Road, Lancaster, LA1 4BS t: 01524 63999

www.bowerham.lancs.sch.uk



Headteacher: Mrs Jo Banks

Assistant Headteachers: Miss Kathryn Ireland

Miss Laura Denison Mrs Jennie Gallagher

Office Manager: Mrs Tracey Clark

e: head@bowerham.lancs.sch.uk

25th January 2024

Dear Parents

As in previous years the year 6 children have the option to wear a Leavers Hoody after Easter.

The hoody will have the Bowerham rose on the front and the design below on the back. The children can still have a colour of their choice from the options available.



The cost of these will £19.70; there is a choice of colours and sizes which you can view on the links below.

If your child is either on free school meals, an armed forces service child or a looked after child school will contribute to the hoody and pay half the cost from the ppg budget unless you are willing and able to meet this...please see ppg statement on the website https://www.bowerham.lancs.sch.uk/our-pupil-premium/.

http://stitchembroidery.yourwebshop.com/(S-c1577540-fcc5-46b9-855c-b5efb7880085)/product/JH01Jkids-hoodie

http://stitchembroidery.yourwebshop.com/(S-c1577540-fcc5-46b9-855c-b5efb7880085)/product/JH001college-hoodie

If you would like a hoody please make payment via Parentpay stating the size and colour you would like in the message box by Friday 1st March at the very latest.

Many thanks

Jo Banks Headteacher





